April 18, 1983

Radio Park

Farnﬂngton

gggQ;CUCut Kermit Geary

(203) 678-9100 1266 Riverview Drive

Walnutport, PA 18088
Dear Kermit:
This letter shall serve as vertification of your reception of WROQ

on Anril 10+h S 11+h . 1983 at.l _5:]_981'[1 to 5:39'81'[1 . We thank
you very much for your report and wish you good DX'ing.

Sincerely,

Tom Osenkowsky
Chief Engineer
WRCH/WRC()

TO: jt

Enclosure




